
 

Personalised Christmas Items from the Cauliflower Group 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

14th October 2019 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
We would like to offer you the opportunity to create your very own Christmas cards, 
gift tags etc. with your child. The company ‘Cauliflower Group’ provide templates for 
you to add your child’s art work to, that can then be transferred onto the various 
Christmassy items.  
 
 
 
On Wednesday 16th we will be sending home the artwork form for you to add your designs to. This 
can then be returned to school ready for the company to collect and begin creating your 
personalised items. You will also receive a guide explaining the process, a list of the items you can 
choose from and the associated cost for these.   
 
The nursery is also using this as a fundraising opportunity and will receive the following amount per 
item; 

 £1.00 per pack of cards 

 £1.50 per mug 

 £1.00 for wrapping paper and gift tags 

 £0.50 for packs of gift labels. 
 
Wednesday 16th October – information will be sent home along with the sheets to add artwork to 
 
Wednesday 6th November – Please return any completed artwork to school 
 
We have been informed by the company that all personalised items will be delivered to school at the 
beginning of December. We will, of course, send a message to you as soon as they arrive.  
   
All payments can be made directly to the company; details of which are on the artwork form.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
The Freshfield Team 


